
ULLR Foundation (the philanthropic arm of ULLR Ski, Bike and Social Club) 

Board members volunteered at check-in at the Opportunity Partners September 

Charitable Gala.  The ULLR Foundation is proud to have provided grants for 

Opportunity Partners to purchase a recumbent bike, as well as upper body exercise 

equipment.  The ULLR Foundation, has launched "Philanthropy in the 

Community," giving ULLR club members the opportunity to volunteer at various 

charitable fund raisers - galas, golf outings, etc. throughout the Twin Cities. 
 

 
 

L to R: Pam G-Secretary; Nancy K-Vice President; Ed N-Former President/Advisor; Dian P; 

Kay S-Board member; Betts C; Janet C-Board member. 

 


